From: Meredith Flynn

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to northern pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:29:39 AM

Meredith Flynn
1 Langdon Park Rd
Plymouth, NH 03264

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a Plymouth resident, | am very against the northern pass coming through our downtown. | believe it
would be a terrible blow to an already struggle university and town. Home values would surely would
go down as would quality of life. This is our town. It does not belong to a huge corporation and should
not serve to benefit them at our expense.

Sincerely,
Meredith Flynn
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